
We certainly live in an enchanting place. Some of us were lucky enough to grow up here in 

Talbot County while the rest of us migrated to this place of beauty over the years. I can not 

think of a more beautiful and peaceful spot to be in. Over the last seven months, people all 

over the world have been asked to stay home and even possibly quarantine to keep a virus 

at bay. These mandates have given us given us the opportunity to slow down, look at all 

the things around us more closely and given us a renewed feeling of being grateful and 

thankful about where we live. The 

beauty that surrounds us here in 

Talbot County is endless.   

I watched an eagle, perched on a 

dead pine tree limb, eat a freshly 

caught rockfish fifty feet from my 

porch. I was captivated by at least 

fifteen bluebirds fluttering around 

a maple tree at one time. I saw three sweet 

bunnies leap frogging over each other as they 

played one evening. 

Whether we have had the opportunity to give 

more time to our gardens, watch the 

incredible wildlife that lives beside us or see 

the fall colors so vividly this year, let’s be 

thankful.  I certainly am.  

November 17, 2020 
Contributed by Kim Eckert 

 

 

HOME SWEET HOME 


